
PARKING INFORMATION 
We do appreciate that students may need dropping off and collecting by car if 
they do not live within walking or cycling distance of the school. Due to the nature 
of the school’s location and driveway, there is a lot of congestion around this area 
at the beginning and end of the school day. The school would like to remind 
everyone of the need to park respectfully in the residential areas surrounding the 
school and ask that extra care is taken not block the driveways of our neighbours, school and ask that extra care is taken not block the driveways of our neighbours, 
who must always have clear access to their properties. We would also politely 
remind drivers that (other than staff and organised transport taxis) no cars should 
be driving onto the school site between 08:00-08:45 and 15:00-15:45. This reduces 
congestion on the school drive and allows our students on foot and on cycles to 
enter and exit the site as safely as possible. 
We appreciate your cooperation with these requests.

Park & StridePark & Stride

Between 08:20-08:45, and then 14:45-15:30, drivers dropping off or 
collecting students can use the car park at Abingdon United Football Club, 
which is a 5min walk from the school, at the other end of Northcourt Road.

Permits are free, valid during term-time weekdays only, 
strictly between the times listed above.

Fitzharrys School has introduced a
Park & Stride scheme to help relieve 
traffic congestion at the beginning 
and end of the school day.

This scheme encourages our students to:

 •  adopt healthy lifestyles
 •  reduce their environmental impact •  reduce their environmental impact
 •  be good neighbours to local residents

TO APPLY FOR A PERMIT:
SCAN THE QR CODE 

AND FILL OUT THE ONLINE FORM


